
PULLMAN DISPOSAL 
135 NW Harold Dr 
Pullman, WA 99163 

Executive Director and Secretary Jeff Killip 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop 
Lacey, WA 98503 Re: Livewire Telecom LLC 

Dear Mr. Jeff Killip 

This filing is submitted by Pullman Disposal Services and proposes a general rate 
increase. The proposed increase is essential to cover rising disposal site fees, wage hikes 
for drivers and office staff, higher office expenses, and increased fuel and fleet 
maintenance costs. If approved by the Commission, this adjustment would result in a 
12.07% increase in our revenues. 

In compliance with Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be sent to the 
mayor and commissioners of the City of Pullman. Additionally, we mailed customer 
notices to all our customers on September 4, 2024. A copy of this customer notice will be 
filed with your office along with this letter. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Darrell Moseley. His 
telephone number is 509-334-1914 and his email address is 
darrell@pullmandisposal.com. 

Sincerely, 

Devon Felsted. President 

cc. Francis A. Benjamin Mayor

September 04, 2024
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